


beginning of that process.

I doubt anything I have said will persuade you to stop your relentless efforts to unmake everything that
makes this neighborhood and this city so unique and wonderful, but I want to at least get it on the
record so that others who may be watching tonight will know there is someone else who has heard
them and who cares, because by your votes tonight, I know you will make it clear that you do not.

Thank you.
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